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Community Reminders and 

Information: 

 

                          
 

            
 Fall is HERE!  Leaf cleanup has begun.  Please 

start raking up the leaves in your yard.  
Republic Services picks up each week until the 
end of the year.  

         
 

 Gardeners – please start turning your beds over and 
getting them ready for next year’s plantings. Take down 
tomato cages, chicken wire, and small fences that helped 
keep the bunnies out, but will get lost in the snow.   

 
 School is back in session – some kids are going to be 

attending virtual school from home and some are going 
back to face-to-face learning.  Please watch for kids 
Rosemary Zink waiting for the bus or out and about 
during the day.     

 
 Please SLOW DOWN - we’ve had many reports lately of 

folks driving too fast. 
 

 NO parking or driving on the grass 
 

 Republic  Services – Please call 877.698.7274 for 
questions 

 
 Please make sure you have your pets registered at the 

office of Village Green 
 

 Be prepared for winter – time to buy salt, shovels and 
hire your snow removal services 

 

    

 

        

HEAT TAPE INSPECTIONS 
 

        

          CALL 
             Bob – 616.422.3930 

             Jared – 616.312.7449 

                 $10 – before the snow flies 

                 $20 – after the 1st snow 

 

 
 

 

See Something – Say Something 
LOCKUP YOUR ITEMS, report suspicious activity  

CALL GHPS – NON EMERGENCY IF YOU NEED 

TO REPORT SOMETHING 

800.249.0911 

 

 
NEW HOMES FOR SALE 

 

Homes coming!!!  Watch for details on our website. 
**currently we are showing homes by appointment only 

  

Lot 60 –    SALE PENDING - Singlewide 
Lot 213 – SALE PENDING – Doublewide 
Lot 452 – SALE PENDING - Doublewide 
Lot 465 – SALE PENDING – Doublewide 
Lot 460 – Doublewide – due here by March – so move in 
April/May 2021!  $78,000 
 

PRE- OWNED HOMES FOR SALE 
    Lot 470 – 1995 Redman 3 bedroom 2 bathroom  

The Village Voice 



  
        

                 
 

 
Please properly dispose of your medications. 

 

Taking prescription medicine?  Have some left over? 

 

No not dump meds down the toilet or in the sink as it 

affects our drinking and ground water. 

 

Do not dump in the trash –making them accessible to 

others, and that can be dangerous. 

 

Do not give or sell to someone else – it is illegal 

 

What can you do?   

 

Find a participating pharmacy or public office to drop 

your meds safely and anonymously. 

 

In Grand Haven, MI here’s the locations: 

 

Grand Haven Charter Township Hall 

Grand Haven Police department  

Ottawa County Sheriff 

Pharmacy Drop-off:  CVS, all Meijer locations  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where’s Waldo?  
Each month The Village Green awards a $20 

Meijer gift card to the resident who finds their last 

name placed randomly in the newsletter.  Keep 

watching for your name and simply stop in at the 

Village Green office to collect!  

 

 

 

 

Rent is LATE on the 6th of each 

month and a $25.00 late fee 
will be applied.  A reminder; 

please try to use checks/ 
money orders.   
We prefer NO cash in the 
office as we can’t make 
change.  

 

 

 

Office Hours 
There may be days when we will not be in the office 9-5.  We will try 

our best to post a change in hours in advance on the office door. If for 

some reason we are not in you may call 616-405-9525 to reach us. 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 
        

  Happy Thanksgiving    

       

       

 


